SEK INTERLOCAL#637

September 19, 2018

The PDC committee met with members present: Mary Ann Henry, Tracie Newberry, Charlene
Strong, Kelli Hendrickson, Sara Ozbun, Lisa Strickland, Sheena Parks, Jennifer Vaughn and Amanda
Kroenke.

There were no additions or deletions to the agenda. Minutes were read and approved.
File review dates will be posted and mailed for the fall file reviews.

There were no requests to attend or requests for points.

The budget balance was $14,878.32.

It has been requested that all Greenbush in-services be done by the Interlocal office.
Next meeting will be October 17, 2018 at 2:30

Respectfully submitted,

Deborah A. Skahan
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